
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on: May 10, 2022 

 

To:  Mayor and Town Council 

 

Via:  Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 

From:  Nicholas Caristo, Chief of Police   

 

Re: Interlocal Agreement Amendment Governing Homeless Resource Center Use 

 Resolution No. 055-2022  

 

Date:  April 28, 2022 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION  
 

Staff recommends Mayor and Town Council approve Resolution No. 052-2022, authorizing the 

execution of the attached Interlocal Agreement Amendment governing the protocol by which the 

Town refers and transports homeless individuals for acceptance into the Homeless Resource 

Center (HRC) (Exhibit A). 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

On May 22, 2012 the Town entered into an Interlocal Agreement governing the protocol by 

which the Town refers and transports homeless individuals for acceptance into the Homeless 

Resource Center (HRC).  On January 29, 2018 the Town approved the first amendment to this 

Interlocal agreement which extended the Interlocal Agreement through May 21, 2022.  The 

Town’s Police Department continues to refer and transport homeless individuals to the HRC in 

compliance with the Interlocal Agreement and anticipates continuing this practice. 
 

 

TOWN ATTORNEY REVIEW 
 

The resolution and agreement have been reviewed and approved by the Town Attorney for legal 

form and sufficiency. 

 

NC/wmr 

 

Attachments 

 

cc: John C. Randolph, Town Attorney 

 

          


